4/29/2021 BoardDocs® Pro

SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, April 27, 2021)

Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Tuesday, April 27, 2021

A. Meeting Opening

- 1. Call to Order by School Board Chair
- 2. Roll Call by Superintendent of Schools
- B. Opening Comments by the School Board and Superintendent

Tim Forson welcomed Katherine Kincaid, Technology Specialist, to the team. He then deferred to Gretchen Saunders, Chief Financial Officer, who covered legislative information.

C. Workshop Topics

- 1. Montessori Application Proposal presented by Jason Christley, President; Jean McDowell, Founder, Assistant Director, and Teacher; deAnne DeLeone, Director; Kyle Dresback, Associate Superintendent for Student Support Services; and Denise Sumerix, Director for Guidance and Programs of Choice
- 2. Youth Resource Deputy Proposal presented by Paul Abbatinozzi, Senior Director for School Services; and Michael Strausbaugh, Safety and Security Specialist
- 3. HS "III" Programs of Emphasis presented by Dawn Sapp, Associate Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction; and Emily Harrison, Director for Career and Technical Education
- 4. ESSER Update presented by Wayne King, Associate Superintendent for Accountability and Intervention Services
- 5. Emergency Order No. 2021-02 presented by Wayne King, Associate Superintendent for Accountability and Intervention Services
- 4. Attendance Zoning presented by Nicole Cubbedge, Executive Director for Planning and Government Relations

D. Public Comment

- Michelle Dillon, 94 Lincoln Street, St. Augustine, FL 32084.
 Ms. Dillon spoke about teacher concerns.
- E. Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent

Bev Slough expressed appreciation for giving every chance to students to be successful in academics. She thanked Nicole Cubbedge for her careful consideration for zoning.

Kelly Barrera shared appreciation and thanked staff for the very informative workshop.

Bill Mignon thanked Nicole Cubbedge for her presentation. He shared concerns for the growth over the next 5 years adding we may have to add another high school before then.

Patrick Canan thanked all the presenters and staff for the information gathered and presented.

Tim Forson stated to the board that if any follow-up information is needed, to reach out and it would be provided. He shared appreciation for Ms. Dillon's comments about Gaines/ Transition School. He added Transition is a unique school with high demands and we will support teachers and staff in aiding students.

F. Adjournment at 1:56 p.m.